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TOWNSHIP OF LONG HILL

OPEN SPACE COMMITTEE
MEETING MINUTES 8/1/16

The meeting was called to order at 7:55 PM by Peter J. O’Neill in the Large Conference Room.

The salute of the American Flag took place in the Public Meeting Room.

Members present were: Richard Pfluger, George Armenti, Frank Alansky, Peter J. O’Neill and Joanna Askey.

Minutes of the June 6, 2016 meeting were approved unanimously by members. Approval of last month’s
minutes will be carried to the next meeting.

The committee’s business agenda:

R’éspectfully Submitted,

il

10.

Joanna will forward our Committee’s suggested revisions to the Open Space Element to the
planning/zoning board coordinator.

At this time there are no updates on the Vision Committee as it has not met since our last meeting.
Discussion of updates to the 2010 Open Space Report is carried to the next meeting.

Frank will prepare our 2017 meeting calendar.

The Township will be submitting a trails application for the current funding cycle of the MCOSTF.
Plans for the starting point of the proposed trail from (1) Millington School to Town Hall and (2) Town
Hall to Meyersville Center should be coordinated with the Historic Preservation Advisory Committee
and the Historical Society.

Purchases of the flood prone properties will continue to be phased in.

Our committee would like to keep informed on any plans for trail design in Central Park.

Public comments and announcements: 150t Anniversary Picnic on September 10 starting at 3pm
at Matthew G. Kantor Memorial Park.

Meeting ended at 9:00 upon motion to adjourn which was unanimously approved. Next meeting will
be held on September 12, 2016 in the small conference room.
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